January, February, March & April 2011 BWI Tweedsmuir Bees by interested volunteer members Home of Curator Anne Innes

It was a winter filled with interested Brooksdale historians, keen to volunteer their time to sort through 'a mountain of' accumulated clippings, scrapbooks and memorabilia that needed to be filed into our Brooksdale Tweedsmuir History Books.



A love of our past and present events, kept us returning to the table of 'Brooksdale history'.

Above: Curator Anne Innes reads and decides if this is pertinent history to Brooksdale area.

Below: Sharon Smith, Helen Piett and Lois MacLeod sort, itemize, make lists, cut and paste, type and enter multiple pages into our BWI Tweedsmuir History Books

Marlene Matheson worked faithfully on this project and acted as 'in-house' photographer

